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Greetings Shipmates and what an awesome summer it has been!  
VE, OPS and Crew have had a spectacular season along the Delaware 
River. It seems like every day, they all have taken off to make the 
waterways a much safer place to be. OPS has logged over 120 hours 
this season so far, and expect to exceed their own expectations. Kim 
Davis has joined the ranks as VE and congratulations for this 
achievement! We celebrated and welcomed our new USCG 
Commander earlier this month at the American Legion Post 405 along 
with the Gold Side and other officials in Philadelphia. It has been a 
remarkable summer! 04-76 is on the move!!! Happy Birthday USCG!! 
 

SEMPER PARATUS 

“Land was created to provide a place for boats to visit.” –                
Brooks Atkinson 
 
Charles J. Miller, II –Editor 
FSO-Publications 



          04-76 NEWS AND EVENTS 
 
USCG Birthday Celebration at The Union League of Philadelphia with Admiral 
Fagan - 27th Commandant, Admiral Thad Allen 23rd Commandant, and Capt. 
Jonathan Theel, Sector Delaware Bay.  Capt Scott Anderson (retired Capt of 
Sector) also attended. 

 
In the photo from left to right are: Jon Morrison-04-09, Andy Crawley – FC – 04-
09, Bob Corrigan 04-76, Admiral Linda Fagan – Commandant –USCG, Anthony 
DeJoseph 04-76 and Scott Sigman – FC- 04-76. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
4-76 Flotilla Commander Scott Sigman with Admiral Linda Fagan, 27th 

Commandant USCG, and Lt Shawn Antonelli (Chief of Operations at Sector 

Delaware Bay) celebrating USCG Birthday at the Union League of Philadelphia. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



        
  

               A FIRST FOR 04-76 

 

 

Flotilla 4-76 members Kernen Sigman and Corrigan arrived to the meeting by 

Aux Facility 444 and attended the meeting on their Ops Dinner break. 



    Attending our August Flotilla Meeting were guests: 

 

From left to right: Scott Sigman FC-04-7, Bob Corrigan, Ash Kernan, Alex Krupnik 
– 04-09, Allaire Corbin VFC – 04-76, Flotilla Commander Beattie and Jim Maher – 
both from 17-03. 

 Zoom Meeting Participants. 



 



 
FROM THE EDITORS DESK 
 
Shipmates, I’m sending out a request to all members to take a 
moment and consider writing an article to be included in 
“YOUR” newsletter. 
Share something about yourself-any volunteer organizations 
you belong to-interests &/or hobbies that maybe of interest to 
others that share your passion. 
This is one way of getting to know you! You never know-
someone may have the same interest that can develop into 
fellowship.. 
 
  Think about it and send it to me!! 
 
 
Thanks Scott for the fantastic photos and updates you provided 
this issue. 
 


